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March 4, 18
Dear Dr. Klionsky：
        Attached please find the second revision of our manuscript entitled “Novel insight into circular RNA HECTD1 in astrocyte activation via autophagy by targeting MIR142-TIPARP: Implications for cerebral ischemic stroke” for consideration for publication in Autophagy.
       We would like to take this opportunity to thank the editor for the effort on our manuscript. According to the edited version from the editor, we have made the necessary revision in the text and figures. We have added the instrument details and reagent catalog number except the customized products obtained from biotechnology company, such as circHECTD1 peobe, MIR142 probe and 3'-biotinylated miRNAs et al. We also confirmed the description of all the control group. We now submitted the revised version of the manuscript in order to conform to the style of Autophagy.
      We look forward to a favorable response.
Sincerely,

Yao honghong Ph.D
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